
 
July 2007 

HSC Communication Update 
 

HSC Management Group 
 
(No meeting held in July) 
 
Welcome new HSC Management Group Members! 
 
Welcome to three new members! 
 

Lisa Lichtie – Western – Dental Assistant Program 
Ray Abhold – UW-La Crosse – Associate Dean – College of Science and Health 
Peggy Denton – UW-La Crosse – Health Professions 

 
Thanks to the following members whose terms were completed: 
 

Doreen Olson – Western - 3 years 
Tom Kernozek – UW-La Crosse – 3 years 
Debbie Veglahn – UW-La Crosse – 1 year (Debbie accepted another position within UW-L and     
                                                                      resigned from the committee.) 
 

Heating Plant Scheduled Shutdown 
 
The University’s central heating plant will be shut down beginning Sunday, August 5 (6:00 pm) through 
Saturday, August 11 (noon) for the yearly routine maintenance.  During the shutdown, there will not be 
any steam services to the HSC building. 
 
Swipe Card Update 
 
The new swipe card pads are being installed during the week of July 23.  Please note the Anatomy Lab 
will be upgraded at a later date. 
 
All faculty and staff who currently have a ‘white swipe card’ (for access to HSC building after hours) 
should have their organizational ID scanned at the information desk by Ann Peterson. 
 
Rooms 3061 and 3002 Potential Swap – “On Hold” 
 
UW-L has put this ‘swap’ on hold for the fall semester, with a goal of completing between the fall and 
spring semester break.   
 
 
 
 



 
La Crosse Community Dental, Inc. 
 
Dr. Dennis Loeffler (DDS) has signed a lease with the HSC.  La Crosse Community Dental, Inc.’s main 
focus is to provide dental care to the underserved.  Hours will vary during the semester depending on 
student classes in the dental hygiene lab. 
 
 

Academic Team 
 
No meeting in July 

 
 

Operation Team 
 
Operation Team Chair Confirmed 
 
Terry Smith has willingly agreed to chair the Operation Team.  Thanks Terry! 
 
Student Printers in Computer Lab 
 
As of July 1, UW-L students are no longer able to print in the computer lab. 
 
Western will be replacing the Western printer prior to fall. 
 
Restroom Faucet Update 
 
There is a new ‘sample’ faucet in the women’s restrooms located on the 2nd and 5th floor.  They are easy 
to identify since they are taller than current ones.  Depending on cost etc., restroom faucets may be 
changed, with the goal of having them all work consistently and spraying less water.  Please feel free to 
provide input on any features you like or dislike on these faucets and send to Joanne Sandvick at 
sandvick.joan@uwlax.edu. 
 
 

IT/AV Team 
 
No meeting in July 
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